
Nest News Spring two  
 

Our learning this half- term  

We will be making the most of the sunnier weather (hopefully) and exploring our 

garden and forest school area. Growing seeds and hatching our own caterpillars into 

beautiful butterflies. We will be sharing key stories such as ‘The very hungry 

caterpillar ‘ ‘ Handa’s surprise and ‘ What the ladybird heard’. 

To support your child’s learning at home you can; 

• Ensure you child arrives at nursery with several spare sets of clothes so they 

can participate in lots of water and messy play outside  

• Continue to support your child’s independence at home with feeding , drinking 

and dressing  

Hello from Emma  

Emma Van- Bussel joins us from Tuesday 16th April, Emma has a 

wealth of childcare experience joining us from Taunton School 

nursery where she found her love for working with babies. 

Emma will be working within our baby room on Mondays, 

Tuesdays and Fridays alongside Leah and Amie. 

Nursery recruitment  

Recruitment in early years settings has been challenging over the past few years 

and the pressures on the sector have not been far from the news. Anne and Hollie 

therefore are delighted that alongside Emma we have successfully recruited two new 

members of staff to our Nursery team who we will welcome over the coming months. 

Further details will follow. 
Hello from Pip 

Our Nursery apple Pip is joining us and would like to go on as many 

adventures as possible with our babies. If you are heading on holiday or 

have an exciting weekend planned please let us know and Pip can join 

you. We ask that you then take photographs of your adventures which will 

be made into a book for the children to access in their book area. 

Additional sessions 

We have some availability on Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays only for additional 

sessions for current families in our baby room. Please let us know if we can help with 

any additional childcare needs. These sessions are offered on a first come first serve 

basis. 

 



School and Nursery volunteer day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting news  

The outdoors is very important to us and we have been lucky enough to receive 

funding to develop our babies’ outdoor space. Keep your eyes peeled to social 

media and Tapestry for an update coming very soon, we will be using your kind 

donations from our cake sell and egg hunt to purchase new resources for the 

children to enjoy. 

Term-time only additional bookings  

Bookings for May half term WB 27th 

Availability will be available for you to view via Tapestry memos on Monday 15th 

April. Bookings will open on Monday 22nd April at 9.00am via email. 

Bookings for the summer holidays 25th July -2nd September  

Availability will be available for you to view via Tapestry memos on Monday 10th 

June. Bookings will open on Monday 17th April at 9.00am via email. 

Additional bookings will be allocated on a first come first served basis and spaces 

will be limited. Please can we remind all term-time only families to familiarize 

themselves with our memo containing our inset day calendar sent previously. 

 

 

 

 

  


